
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to say a big thank you to  

Mr Josh Smaller and his team from Forest Hill 

Fire Station who came in to give the Y5 

children a talk on fire safety.  

 

They allowed some children to experience some 

of the uniform and equipment they have to use 

and carry around for fire call outs.  

Mrs E Bilal – Class Teacher 

 
I really liked it when the fire brigade came to 

Stillness.  I did not know that a fire truck only 

seated 6 people.  Also I liked hearing stories 

about them saving people’s lives.  They have 4 

ladders on the top of the truck.  Also it was 

really funny when our friends were trying on 

the fireman outfits. – Florrie 5B 

 

On 17 May 2017 the London Fire Brigade came 

to Y5 of Stillness Junior School.  They showed 

our class (5B) the fire engine, they had 

hammers and axes and even something that can 

cut through a car.   

 

Sadly the fire engine was called out to  

St. Dunstan’s College so we went to the hall 

and spoke to Josh, another fireman, about 

equipment that they wear.  Some people got to 

put on the equipment like the boots and 

trousers, helmet and jumper.  Leo 5B 

 
On 17 May 2017, Y5 saw the London Fire 

Brigade.  They showed us a lot of things on 

their fire truck and it was very interesting.  They 

also showed us their uniform when they are in 

action.    

 

Later on a man from the L.F.B. got us to sit in a 

circle and we all talked about what to do in a 

fire and how to prevent a fire from happening.  

Everyone was happy and we all loved that we 

got to meet the London Fire Brigade.  Richard 

5B 

 

 

 

Dinner Money 

 

The dinner money from 5 June 2017 to 20 July 

2017 will be £71.40.  Can parents/carers please 

make every effort to pay in advance.   

 

To improve the service we provide, Stillness Junior 

School will no longer accept cash or cheques as 

payment. 

 

This can be done online using a very secure 
website called ParentPay.  You all have your 

individual ID and Password to access this facility. 

 

Please note: if you wish to change your child 

from packed lunch to school dinners or vice 

versa please inform the school office in writing 

to avoid being charged.  Children can only 

change this option at half term break. 

 

Please Note:  Dinner accounts that are more 

than one week overdue or in arrears will result 

in your child having to bring in a packed lunch 

or going home for their lunch. 

 

 

Stillness Junior School Website 
 

We are pleased to inform parents/carers that we 

work extremely hard to ensure that our website is 

up to date.  Please take a minute to have a look and 

catch up with the latest news and holiday dates.  If 

you do not wish photographs of your child/ren 

to be posted on this website, in the school 

newsletter or in articles that may be published 

in the press, please notify the school office in 

writing.  
 

Upcoming Diary Dates:  
 

June 

 

5.6.17 – Children return to school 

6.6.17 – Parents Evening 

7.6.17 – Parents Evening 

14.6.17 – Circus (SCA/FOSI) – Ticket Event 

15.6.17 – Pro Kick Challenge – Inhouse 

16.6.17 – Y3 trip to Westbrooke Bay 

16.6.17 – Nethercott school journey depart 

21.6.17 – Graduoke (Y6 – Inhouse) 

23.6.17 – Nethercott school journey return 

26.6.17 – Y6 Bikeability (4 days) 

28.6.17 – Peripatetic Music Concert – 5.30pm 

29.6.17 – Y3 Assembly (9.15am) 

29.6.17 – Whole School Disco (SCA) 
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